
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal Message from Dr. Barkley  

Dear LES Parents:  
 
As we step into the month of March, I want 
to take a moment to express my heartfelt 
gratitude for your unwavering support and 
dedication to your child's education. As 
partners in this journey, we are united by a 
common goal: to nurture and empower our 
children to reach their fullest potential. 
 
March brings with it a sense of renewal and 
possibility. Just as the flowers begin to bloom 
and the days grow longer, let us also 
encourage our children to blossom and thrive 
in every aspect of their lives. Let us instill in 
them the values of resilience, perseverance, 
and compassion, guiding them to navigate 
challenges with courage and grace. 
 
Together, let us continue to inspire our 
children to dream big, to embrace diversity, 
and to make a positive difference in the 
world. With your support and our collective 
efforts, there is no limit to what they can 
achieve. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the 
privilege of educating your precious 
children. May this month be filled with joy, 
growth, and endless possibilities for your 
family. 
 
 

Upcoming school events 

March 4th-8th-Read Across America Week (a flyer 

has been sent home along with a Class Dojo flyer) 

 

March 5th-Afterschool Tutorial Begins  

 

March 7th -Mobile Teddy Bear Fundraiser 
 

Reminder: March 8th-Early Release  

Day/Parent/Student Conferences  

 

March 20th and 21st -Spring MAP (3rd-5th) 

 

March 21st-Multi-Cultural Night 5-7pm 

 

March 22nd-Progress Reports-Please view your 

child’s progress report within the Infinite Campus 

Parent Portal. 

 

March 27th and 28th -Spring MAP (1st and 2nd) 

 

April 1st-5th -Spring Break  

 

April 19th-Mother/Son Dance 6-8pm 

 

 

 

 
 

*Any changes or updates to the dates/events listed above, will be 

communicated through Luella Elementary’s Class Dojo. 
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Feb. 8th  
Muffins for Moms 
 

Jan. 25th  
LES STEM Family 

Night 
 

WELCOME NEW LES STAFF MEMBERS 

 Ms. Easterwood-4th Grade 

 

 

 

Feb. 19th/20th-23rd 
Holiday / Winter 

Break  
 Jan. 23 

100th Day of 

School  
 

Jan. 18 
School Council 

Mtg 
 

For your 
Calendar 

 

Jan. 17 
District Spelling 

Bee  
 

Dr. Twyla Barkley, Principal      Ms. Shawnee Blake, Assistant Principal     Ms. Chari Cowan, Assistant Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Point of Contact 

LES Administrative Team 
Principal Barkley-School Council; 
Community/Partners in Education 
Relations; Building Operations of 
LES; Title IX Coordinator; Teacher 
and Learning Performance 
Management; Other building 
concerns 
 
Assistant Principal-Ms. Blake 
(Grades: Kindergarten-2nd; MTSS; 
EIP; 504) 
Assistant Principal- Ms. Cowan-
(Grades: 3rd-5th; MTSS; EIP; 504) 
 
Student Support Facilitator-Ms. 
Reed (ESE; IEPs; OT; PT; Speech) 
 
School Counselors-Ms. Hinton/Ms. 
M. Williams 
(Guidance Lessons: Student of the 
Month; Attendance)  
 
Mental Health and Wellness 
Facilitator-Ms. A. Williams  
(PBIS Coordinator: T3 Ambassador; 
CARE Team Coordinator) 
 
Instructional Coaches: Ms. Dennis- 
(K-2) and Ms. Davis- (3-5) 
 

 

Ms. AnneMarie Moore-LES Family Engagement Liaison 
 

Parent Volunteers 

Our Family Engagement Liaison (Ms. Annemarie Moore) will be at 

Luella Elementary on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30am-

11:30am. If you are interested in volunteering or filling out 

paperwork for a background check, please see Ms. Annemarie 

Moore.  annemarie.moore@henry.k12.ga.us 

 

PTO Parent Interest Meeting- Please be on the lookout for the date of 

LES PTO Parent Interest Meeting. If you are interested in participating 

in PTO or being nominated for a PTO board position, please make sure 

you attend the meeting. More information is forthcoming.  

 

Father and Daughter Dance: I want to extend a heartfelt thank you 

to all the fathers who participated in our recent Father-Daughter 

Dance. Your presence made the event truly special and memorable 

for everyone involved. It was heartwarming to see the joy and 

laughter shared between fathers and daughters as they danced the 

night away. Your commitment to creating lasting memories with 

your daughters speaks volumes about the love and dedication you 

have for your families. Once again, thank you for your participation 

and for being such wonderful role models for our school community. 

Social Media  

Please follow us on social media to 

see weekly events and activities 

involving our Luella’s community 

and scholars. 

 

Twitter: @LuellaES_HCS  

Facebook: Luella Elementary-HCS 

 

Class Dojo:  Download the app.  
 

 

 

 

__________________________ 
School Hours (K-5): 7:35 am. – 

2:15 pm. 

Instruction/Schoolwide 

Intervention begins at: 7:35 am. 

Early Checkouts End: No 

checkouts after 1:45 pm. 

Dismissal: 2:15 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRO Appreciation Day 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            School Counselor’s Week 

 

We had over 230 moms in attendance. 

 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

                                                                                              PBIS Glow Party 

 

 

 

 

Phone 
770-288-2035 

 

Contact 
Information 
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